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Universal vote by mail has only been of benefit to Oregonians. It has enabled 

increased voter turnout, ensuring that all citizens have the chance to make their 

voices and opinions heard. There is no evidence that this has led to any increase in 

voter fraud. I heartily oppose making in person voting the default, as this would lead 

to increased difficulty for people with mobility issues, who are immunocompromised, 

who or have transportation issues. 


